
Tenth Sunday in Ordinary Time                                                  June 9, 2013 

 

St. Mary Magdalen Parish 
First Mass Celebrated on September 7, 1919 

 

Rev. Msgr. John J. Borcic, Pastor 
Deacon Joseph J. Iovanna 

Deacon J. Gerard Quinn, J.C.L. 
New Parishioners are Welcome! 

For information: Call our Parish Rectory 314.352.2111 ext. 4 
 www.magdalen.org 
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St. Mary Magdalen Parish 
Church & Rectory: 4924 Bancroft Ave. St. Louis, Missouri 63109 

Phone 314.352.2111  Rectory Fax 314.481.7661 
Meyer Youth Center: 4354 S. Kingshighway, St. Louis, MO 63109  Phone 314.353.8911 

Parish Website: www.magdalen.org 
Archdiocese of St. Louis Website: www.archstl.org 

Staff 
Pastor: Rev. Msgr. John J. Borcic   
Phone: 352.2111 Ext. 3 
Email: johnborcic@archstl.org 
 

Deacon: Joseph J. Iovanna  
Phone:   707.1803 cell phone 
 

Deacon: J. Gerard  Quinn J.C.L. 
Phone:   631.3880 
Email:  gerryquinn75@gmail.com 
 

Parish Secretary: Fran Voss   
Phone: 352.2111 Ext. 4 
Email:  smmadmin@sbcglobal.net 
 

Parish Nurse: Jeannine Wieczorek  
Phone:  352.2111 Ext. 5 
Email:  smmnurse@sbcglobal.net 
 

Music Director: Susan Mayfield   
Phone: 352.2111 Ext. 4 (leave a message) 
 

Bookkeeper: Terry Signaigo 
Phone:  352.2111 Ext. 6  
 

Maintenance Department: John Baumgartner 
Phone:  352.2111 Ext. 7  
 

St. Vincent de Paul Society 
Phone:  352.2111 Ext. 2 
 
Southside Youth Ministry 
Contact: Jess Vinduska 
Email: info@ssyouthministry.org 
Website:  www.ssyouthministry.org   

Mass Schedule 
Weekend Masses:     Weekday Mass: 
Saturday: 4:30pm               Monday thru Friday:  8:00am 
Sunday: 8:00am and 10:30am 
 

Sunday Youth Mass:  6:00pm 
 

Daily Rosary: Mon. thru Fri. before the 8:00am Mass 
 

Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament: Every first Friday 
of the month from 8:30am until 12-noon  
 

Holy Hour: Every 1st Saturday of the month at 9:15am 
 

Sacrament of Baptism:  Please contact the Rectory   
 

Weddings:  Couples contemplating Marriage should 
contact the Pastor as soon as they have made a decision 
to marry and at least six months prior to their intended 
date of Marriage so that proper preparations can be made. 
 

Communion to the Sick:  We are happy to bring Holy 
Communion to those who are confined to their homes.  
Please contact the rectory to make arrangements. 
 

Perpetual Help Devotions: Tuesday following 8:00am 
Mass 
 

Sacrament of Reconciliation:  Saturday between 
3:30pm and 4:15pm (or by appointment)  

Rectory Office Hours 
8:30am—  7:30pm   Monday through Thursday 
8:30am—  4:00pm   Friday 
9:00am—12:00pm   Saturday 
 

Closed on Sundays, Holidays,  
and Holy Days of Obligation   

SCHOOLS SERVING OUR PARISHIONERS 
For registration and other information please contact 

Our Lady of Sorrows School 
5831 So. Kingshighway Blvd. 

314.353.1451 
St. Ambrose School 

5130 Wilson Ave.  
314.772.1437 

St. Joan of Arc School 
5821 Pernod Ave.  

314.752.4171 
St. Roch School 
6040 Waterman 
314.721.2595 

South City Deanery PSR 
Deborah Halter 

4170 Delor Ave.   
314.773.3070              

scdpsr4200@sbcglobal.net 
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Weekly Offertory 
 

June 2, 2013 
 

Envelopes   $    5081.00 
Loose Offering        211.75 
____________________________________ 
 

 
Total    $           5,292.75 
 
Collections as of 07-01-12 $       220,231.41  
 
Magdalen Specials 
 

Pro-Life   $        16.00 
Soup Kitchen           46.00 
Tuition Assistance          58.00          
St. Vincent de Paul        285.00 
____________________________________ 
 

Total    $              405.00   
 
Thank you for your gifts to God and our Parish 

Oklahoma Tornado Relief 
Collection 

 
Please note that our parish will take up a second     
special collection on the weekend of June 22-23 for 
the Oklahoma Tornado Relief.   
 

Please make checks payable to: 
           St. Mary Magdalen Parish 
 
Thank you for your support! 

Anointing of the Sick 
Mass  

 
On Saturday, June 22 there will be a Mass at 
11:00 a.m.  at which all who wish to receive the 
Sacrament of the Sick will be anointed.  The Sacra-
ment of Anointing of the Sick is an encounter with 
Jesus Christ, who brings healing of body and spirit 
to us as He did for the people He encountered as 
He walked the earth over 2000 years ago.   
 
Anyone who has health issues, whether physical or 
emotional, may receive this Sacrament.  Whether 
you choose to be anointed or not, you are most 
welcome to attend and pray for our sick, frail, or 
homebound brothers and sisters. If you would like 
to attend, and have family members or friends that 
would like to attend with you they would be most 
welcome. 
   
After the Mass, we will continue the celebration of 
healing at a luncheon in the school hall.   We hope 
that you will join us. To help us make adequate   
arrangements for the Mass and luncheon, please fill 
out the form below and return it to the rectory by 
Thursday, June 20.  

This week in our Parish… 
 

There are no scheduled meetings or activities 
in the school hall or rectory meeting rooms 
this week— this is due to the parking lot      
being newly paved. 
  

The parking lot will not be assessable from 
Monday June 10 thru Friday June 14th. 
 

Those attending daily mass, please use the 
parking lot across the street. 
 

Thank you!  

Sacrament of the Sick Mass and Luncheon  
Saturday, June 22   
Mass 11:00 a.m. 

 
Name___________________________________ 

 
 □ I / We will attend the Mass and Luncheon  
 
          Total # attending  __________ 
 
 □ I will need transportation in order to attend. 
 
          I use a:   □ walker  □ cane  □ wheelchair  
 

RSVP - Please return this form to St. Mary Magdalen 
Church by June 20, or call Jeannine (Parish Nurse) at the 
rectory at 352-2111 ext 5 for reservations. 
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Healing Mass for Breast Cancer 
 
 

A very special Mass to be held on Saturday, June 15, 
2013, 9:00 a.m. at St. Mary Magdalen –          
Brentwood to honor all who have been affected by 
breast cancer. Survivors, friends, and family        
members of anyone who has been affected are        
welcome.  Join other families who have gone through 
this very difficult disease and have expressed they are 
not comfortable supporting the Race for the 
Cure.    Fr. Jack Siefert will celebrate mass.  We hope 
this Mass will offer those in attendance the opportu-
nity to join those sufferings with Christ as we pray 
for the peace and healing of all.  
 
The Archdiocesan updated its Komen Statement in 
2012.  To see the update go to STLRespectLife.org 

Auditions to be held for Fr. Scheid Players  
Summer "Priest Play"  

 
The Catholic Youth Apostolate is excited to          
announce that the Fr. William Scheid Players will 
open their 34th season with the musical comedy, 
"The Music Man". Five audition dates are scheduled 
for the production which will be performed at the 
Florissant Civic Center on August 23, 24, and 25. 
Roles are available for all people ages 10 years and 
up, and volunteers are also needed to work backstage, 
build scenery, and work in the tech booth. If you are 
interested in being a part of this show, visit 
www.archstl.org/catholicyouth for more information, 
or email mkalist@archstl.org. 

Southside Youth Ministry 
(All area teens are welcome to join us for the     

following events at St. Mary Magdalen) 
Sunday, June 9 
5:30-5:55 Reconciliation 
6pm Youth Mass with Msgr. Turek 
7pm Hanging out at SSYM 
7:30 Lifenight: Year of Faith Part V: A Bowl and 
Towel 
9:30 Dismissal 
  

Please pray for our upcoming Steubenville retreat 
we will be participating from July 12-14, 
2013.  Seventeen teens will dive further into their 
faith and learn how to use tools to become a more 
involved Catholic in today's world.  If you are      
interested in attending or financially supporting 
someone to attend, please send donations to SSYM 
at 4924 Bancroft Ave, St. Louis, MO 63109.  The 
cost to attend this conference is $200 per teen.   
 

Any questions, please see our website  
ssyouthministry.org or email Jess at 
info@ssyouthministry.org.   

Stewardship Reflection 
“And when the Lord saw her, he had compassion on 
her and said to her, ‘Do not weep.’” (Luke 7:13) 
 
This verse is a great reminder that the Stewardship 
lifestyle is one of service, putting God first and to 
“love one another.”  Unfortunately today, many     
people have “passion” for activities they enjoy—their 
job and off-work activities.  Many times our 
“passion” to excel is at the expense of someone else.  
Maybe we need to focus on a little less passion for 
our individual concerns and a lot more compassion 
for others 

Awaken The Dreamer Gathering 
 

Have you heard of the terms 1.Environmental      
Sustainability 2.Social Justice and 3.Spiritual       
Fulfillment; what does this mean? 1. Care for our 
earth. 2. Care for each other. 3. Care for our          
relationship with God.  Immaculate Heart of Mary 
Parish will be hosting a gathering which combines 
live presentation, video clips and facts about the 
world’s situation and how it came to be. It then 
helps participants explore their own experiences, to 
imagine different options for creating a better world. 
It can begin in your own home, community, city, 
state and even reach out to the world. 
  

If any of these points interest you or you would like 
to learn more: I want to invite you to the Awakening 
the Dreamer Changing the Dream Gathering:   
Thursday June 20 6-6:30 light refreshments and 
social time. The symposium is 6:30-9:30             
Immaculate Heart of Mary Catholic Church, 
4092 Blow St. There is no fee for this event, how-
ever  registration is required to help us plan for      
materials, seating and refreshments. Please call 481-
7543 for reservations any questions call Debbie 481-
9385. 
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 Soup Kitchen 
 
Thanks to everyone who helped out with our May 
meal.  Our next meal is Tuesday, June 18.  Volun-
teers who made the sauce for the lasagna, please put 
your container in the FREEZER in the school all 
this Sunday (June 9).  The school hall will be open 
all morning for the Blood Drive.  Brownie bakers 
will receive their pans next weekend.  
- Thanks, Jeannie 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

St. Mary Magdalen Catholic Church 
Annual Blood Drive 

Today Sunday, June 9, 2013 
8:30a.m.—12:30 p.m. 

 
 

Today is the day!  Sunday, June 9th and we need 
your help!  Mercy blood Services will be here from 
8:30am until 12:30pm.  The Mercy staff are grateful 
for each donor who shows up and they work very   
efficiently so that you get in and out in a minimal 
amount of time.  We still have time slots available, 
and we NEED more donors.  Also, all donors will 
receive a free T-shirt.  There is always a critical   
shortage of blood during the summer months so 
please consider being a donor.  Your gift of time is 
the “gift of life” for someone else. 

Schnucks e-Scrip Cards 
 

Thank you to all who are using e-Scrip cards when 
shopping at Schnucks.  Be sure to use it when     
buying all your graduation food and party items!  
You may still contact Fran at the rectory to get your 
card. Remember, they’re not just for parishioners, so 
spread the word to your family, friends and co-
workers to help support St. Mary Magdalen! 

 
 
 
 
 
 

The Young Catholic Musicians                 
Hold Auditions 

The orchestra and choir of The Young Catholic    
Musicians will hold auditions for singers and instru-
mentalists beginning the third week of June.  The 
young people represent fifty parishes and schools. 
 
Singing auditions take 5 minutes and involves 
matching pitch.  Auditions for string and band      
instrumentalists take about 15 minutes and require 
an ability to perform Grade 2+ and Grade 3 band 
music.  Suzuki students should have the ability to 
sight read notes and rhythm. 
 
The YCM holds two rehearsals a month and leads 
the music for Mass once a month at different 
churches.  Our web site contains additional informa-
tion www.archstl.org/musicians. Please contact    
Father Bruce Forman (314-321-7464) or Mrs. Mary 
Smith (314-962-9260) to schedule and audition. 

Volunteer Opportunity 
 

Camp Counselors needed.  Annie’s Hope Bereave-
ment Center for Kids hosts a week long summer 
camp for children touched by grief.  Counselors 
needed for July 13-19th.  Very rewarding work with 
children ages 6-12.  children are separated into age 
groups and a walk around leader is needed to guide 
the children through the planned activities.  Must be 
18 years of age and must have a high school diploma 
or GED. For more information, contact Annie’s Hope 
at www.annieshope.org or call (314) 965-5015. 

Notre Dame Preschool  
Liquidation Sale 

 
Notre Dame Preschool, 320 East Ripa Ave., St. 
Louis, MO, 63125, has closed.  A liquidation sale, 
open to the public, will be held 1-5pm June 18 and     
8 a.m. to 5 p.m. June 19 and 20. Sale items include 
early childhood educational materials, electronic 
toys, season decorations, furnishings and more.  For 
more information, contact Sister Ann Marie Bonvie, 
SSND, at (314) 633-7029.  Cash and checks only. 
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Catholic Youth Apostolate Day  
at Six Flags  

You are invited to a special Catholic Youth Aposto-
late Day at Six Flags on Sunday, June 23, 2013. The 
day will begin with Mass which will be celebrated at 
9:30 am in the Old Glory Amphitheatre. A special 
Picnic Combo package includes: Early entry for Mass 
All Day Admission All-You-Can-Eat Buffet Lunch 
Feel free to share with your friends and family who 
participate in any of our Catholic Youth Apostolate 
activities, including CYC players, coaches, and      
officials, Catholic Scouts and their parents and      
leaders, youth ministers and all involved in youth 
ministry, REAP Team retreat participants, young 
adults involved in OYAM, etc. For information on 
how to purchase tickets, please email Bridget at 
bridgetallen@archstl.org. 

 
 
 
 
 
Summertime—Kids Concert 

Friday, June 21 
 

Presented by the St. Margaret of Scotland Choir 
who is “Singing Our Way to Scotland”.  The concert 
will feature the renowned “MUNY Kids!” and will 
be held in the Supp Amphitheater in Tower Grove 
Park.  Dinner will be served from 5:30 to 6:30, with 
the concert from 6:30 to 7:30.   
 

Cost for concert; $15 per family, or $5 per person.  
Optional dinner: $5 adult, $3 kids.   
Call 314-401-3714 for more information. 
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Servers 
Saturday, June 15, 2013 4:30PM 
Daniel Kelly 
 

Sunday, June 16, 2013 8:00 AM 
Vincent &/or Zellie Laury 
 

Sunday, June 16 2013 10:30 AM 
Alex &/or Tiffany Sakamoto 

  

Mass Intentions for the Week 
 
Monday, June 10, 2013   
  8:00 A.M.   Rita Hartmann 
 
 Tuesday,  June 11, 2013 
  8:00 A.M.   Anthony & Angie Venegoni 
 
 Wednesday, June 12, 2013 
  8:00 A.M.   Lillian Gallant 
 
Thursday, June 13, 2013 
  8:00 A.M.   Judy Hassler   
 
 Friday, June 14, 2013 
  8:00 A.M.   Vincenza & Giovanni Drago 
 
 Saturday, June 15, 2013 
   4:30 P.M.  Vito Logaglio 
 
 Sunday, June 16, 2013  
   8:00 A.M.  Pete Mazzola  
 10:30 A.M.  The People of the Parish    

Eucharistic Ministers 
Saturday, June 15, 2013 4:30 PM 
Jim Abkemeier, Pat Grotegeers, Joan Jewell, Ray 
Miles, Kristine Onanian, Alternate   
Sunday, June 16, 2013 8:00 AM  
Mary & Charlie Dooling, Mark Laury,  
Nancy Sewester 
 

Sunday, June 9, 2013 10:30 AM 
Pat Fahey, Bob & Miriam Marek, Sara Marek,  
Mary & Ray Schaefer                     

Please pray for …  
 Gary Barker,  Bob Downey, Julie Edgar, Mary    
Elkins, Ruth Hassler, Ann Hudgens, Bill Hrdlicka, 
Fran Jascur, Dolores Kettenbach, Dolores Kuhlman,  
Mary Mather, Jackie McGilligan, Rita O’Keeffe,  
Edith Smiley, Dodie Stollhans, Lois Zitzmann  

Lectors 
Saturday, June 15, 2013 4:30PM 
Kristine Onanian 
 

Sunday, June 16, 2013 8:00 AM 
Julie Laury 
  

Sunday, June 16, 2013 10:30 AM 
Michele Sakamoto 

Greeters 
Saturday, 4:30 PM Ron Gianella 
Sunday,   8:00 AM Dolores Johnson 
Sunday, 10:30 AM Sue Rice 
 

Ushers 
Saturday, 4:30 PM Ron Gianella, Don Quante, 
   Bill Yashuk, Rich Brutine 
 

Sunday, 8:00 AM Bernie Driscoll, Dick Furrer,  
     Bill Hrdlicka 
 

Sunday, 10:30 AM Tom Brent, Norm Guittar, 
   Jewell Douthit 

Please take note…. 
 

Due to vacation time, all bulletin         
articles for the weekend of June 23rd 
need to be dropped off or emailed to the 
parish secretary by noon on  Thursday, 
June 13th.   
Thank you. 

 
 
 

Gabriel Anthony Turk 
on 

June 1, 2013 
Proud parent:  Regina Turk 

Celebrant:  
Deacon J. Gerard Quinn 
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